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STUDENTS TO BE SHOT

Photographers will be at LCC
every day the week of February 7th
taking individual pictures of staff
and students for the yearbook. Dates
and times are as follows;

Eugene Campus - Monday and Tuesday,

February 7th & 8th, KRVM Studio

Springfield Campus - Wednesday,

Thursday, Friday, February 9th,
10th & 11th, Room 56.

Hours are from 9:00 am to 12:00 m

and 1:00 to 5; 00 pm with no appointment
neSessaryc Have^our FREE picture
taken for :he yearbook!

A NEWSLETTER

I
JOB PLACEMENT

The LCC P-.acement Service is now

active and students on either campus are
asked to contact Mr. Burns ounselor, if

they need jobs. Three lobs are posted on
the bulletin boards, and additional jobs will

be opening up in the near future.
There will be three basic types of job

placement handled by the Placement Service:

jobs for Graduates, part-time jobs for stu^
dents attending LCC, and summer jobs.
Employers are compiling information on
students for consideration of future needs.

Within the next couple of weeks a survey will
be conducted among LCC students to deter
mine student availability and experience for
jobs in these categories.

Mr. Burns has recently been appointed

to the Supervisory Committee of the Lane
Teacners Credit Union.

CFFICERS ELECTED

Clever campaign signs and gimmicks
resulted in election last week for the follow

ing LCC students to student body offices:
Darrol Gesh, second Vice-President; Kathy

Downing, Recording Secretary; Pamela
Shurtliff, Corresponding Secretary; GiGi
Gamble, Treasurer.

Student Re presentatives elected were:
James Bard, Gary Fogelson, Barbara
Hayner, Dave Larson, Karen Moe, Susan

Sappington, Penny Shields, Dave Spriggs,
and Bob Wimberly.

First meeting of the new Student Council
will be Tuesday, February 8, 2:30 pm.

DRAFT STATUS

Approximately 200 LCC students could
be affected by the recent tightening of draft
defern'ient regulations, Mr. I. S. Hakanson,
Dean of S-udents, said today. The office of

the Registrar is having some difficulty in
determining GPAs for students' Draft
Boards since many have not had transcripts

sent to LCC from prior schools. IT IS
SUGGESTED THAT STUDENTS WHO HAVE

NOT HAD TRANSCRIPTS FORV/ARDED DO

SO IMMEDIATELY.

Mr. Hakanson called attention to the

fact that Counselors are available to talk

with students contemplating enlistment to
help them make plans for continuing their
education later.

MEETINGS

Room6-b, 3:00 pm
. . . Mon., Feb. 7

Rooml2-b, 2:30pm
. . . Tues., Feb. 8

President's

Cabinet Mieeting
Student

Council	

Room 12-b 7:30pm

Directors Meeting .... Wed., Feb. 9
Room 6~b, 7; 30 pm

Board of

IT IS EASIER TO BUILD CHARACTER

THAN TO REPAIR IT. Practical Nurses

Advisory Committee . . . Wed., Feb. 9

Room 6-b, 1:30 pm
Thurs. , Feb. 10

Academic

Council .

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT’S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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2/2 BOARD AND BUDGET COMMITTEE PCC VISITATION

LCC hosted 10 roeinbers of the Port

land Community College Administrative
staff on Monday, tran.uary 31st. After a
tour of facilities, a discussion followed

centered around ways in wnich two simi

lar campuses could cooperate in sharing
the development of programs and materials.

Summary

Among several items of business con
sidered by the Board of Directors at the

February 2nd meeting were cue following:

1. Approved negotiation of a lease for
additional space in the Labor Temple

at 135 E. 6th Street, Eugene.
2. Set up a $10. 00 non-refundable regis

tration deposit for next year's stuv^

dents which will apply tov>/ard tuition.
Approved submitting a list of addi
tional courses, primarily sophomore
level, to me Scate Department of
Education for approval.

4. Approved making an offer to the
Department of Health, Education, and
Welfare for purchase of 5 radio
towers, radio equipment, and one

building located at present near the
Eugene Airport.

5. Set a special Board of Directors
meeting for February 9th at 7:30 pm
in KRVM Studio, Eugene Campus.

6. The Budget Committee heard the
first presentation of the total budget
for the 1966-67 year and will con
tinue discussion of budget items at
a meeting February 16th.

BUSINESS PROCEDURES DISCUSSED

A special Consulting Committee has
been formed lo study Business Procedures

and Equipment for LCC. Members of the
Committee are Edythe Wolfe, Clerk,

Bethel School District; Guy Waldroop,

Consultant, School Business Management,
and Louis Morales, Director of Data Pro

cessing, both from the State Department
of Education; R. W. M'cDuffy, Weyer.-

haeuser Company; W'alter MIcLaughiin,
Business Manager, University of Oregon;
and John Gregor, CPA.

o.

SPECIAL LCC EXHIBIT

Patrick G.rant, LCC Instructor in

Appliance Repair, is designing an exhibit
for the Northwest Electrical Exposition
openiiig February 10th at the Lane County
Fairgrounds, 10th and Monroe Streets.
Admission is by ticket only, but free
tickets are available at the President's

office.SWITCH ONI

Tim Lincoln was named temporary

Chairman of tiie LCC Flying Club Advisory
Committee at the organizational meeting
February 3rd. A constitution is being

developed and will be presented at the next
meeting Monday, February 7, at 4:30 pm

in the Aircraft Department, Room 19-A,
Eugene Campus.

Milt Ruberg, owner of McKenzie Flying
Service, outlined rates for club members

and reported a free Ground Scnool will be

offered to prepare members for Federal

Aviation Agency Pilot's exams.

9th GRADERS MIAKE LCC TOUR

A group of 20 9th grade students from
VJoodrow Wilson Junior High School in
Eugene were given a tour of classes^ in

operation on the Eugene Campus recently
to enable them to make plans for future
education.

INTRAMURAL SCHEDULES

Games will be played at Springfield
High School Monday, February 7th.

So. Eugene vs. Bethel-J. C. Ct.A7:00pm
So. Lane vs. No. Eugene
Springfield vs. W. Lane
Thurston vs. Sheldon

Ct.B 7:00 pm
Ct. A 8:15 pm
Ct. B 8:15 pm

IF YOU VJOULD HAVE THINGS COME YOUH

WAY, GO AFTER THEMl I
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STUDEOT COUNCILBOARD-BUDGET MEET

Date for election of next year's Student

Body officers was set for April 21 at the
last Student Council meeting. Charles
Solomon, Student Body President, announced
today. April 13 - 20 was named Campaign
Week.

In the shortest Board meeting on record
LCC Directors awarded the printing contract
for the 1966-67 LCC Catalog to A.K. Briggs
Printing Company of Eugene. The session
lasted exactly three minutes.

In the final meeting of the Budget Com
mittee 8 separate schedules were approved.
A total budget of $4, 566,180, of which
$573, 509 will be submitted to the voters on
May 2, 1966, was approved for submission to
the LCC Board of Dirctors. A public hear
ing is scheduled for Wednesday, April 6, 1966,
at 7:30 pm in KRVM Studio on the Eugene
Campais, 200 N. Monroe. Although the
Budget has increased local millage rates are
expected to remain the same as this year.

Candidates must turn in a signed peti
tion with a minimum of signatures of full
time students to the Student Council no later

than 12:00 noon, April 12. Petitions will be
available March 28.

The following people were named to the
Nomination Committee: Pam Shurtliff,
Chairman, and members Dave Larson, Bob
Wimberly and Susan Sappington.

Other committees appoinied were the
Constitution Committee; Darrol Gesh and

Bob Wimberly; Class Ring Committee:

Gary McNab and Dave Spriggs.
In other action the Council approved

the constitution for the Christian' Fellowship

and gave the LCC Flying Club permission
to meet as a club while waiting action on
their constitution.

Next Student Council meeting will be
Tuesday, March 15.

VOTER REGISTRATION

Nancy Wendt and Karen Moe, Chairmen

of the Student Body Voter Registration Com
mittee, have been sworn in as agents of the
Lane County Elections Department and have
announced plans for setting up Voter Regis
tration booths on both campuses in the Student;

Lounge areas near the end of March.
Prospective Voters on the Spri'ngfield

Campus can register from 1:00 - 3:00 pm
March 30; registration on the Eugene Cam
pus will be from 9:00 am - 3:00 pm March 28 i
and 7:00 - 9:00 pm March 30.

All students 21 years of age who are not
registered or have not voted in recent elec- ;

tions are urged to take advantage of the
opportunity to register.

WEEK OFF WELCOMED

Spring Vacation at LCC will begin
with the end of final exams. School will

resume March 28for completion of regis
tration. Classes for Spring Term will
start March 29.

Meetings
ONE OF THE STRONGEST CHARACTER

ISTICS OF GENIUS IS THE POWER OF

LIGHTING ITS OWN FIRE. * * * John W. Fostei*
rm. 6-b, 4: 00 pm

March 14

rm. 16-b, 2: 30 pm
‘Tues., March 15

Fac. Div. . . .

Adv. Council. .

Student

Council . . . .

Mon.

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY



LCC TITAN ROUND-UP - MARCH 11, 1966

REGISTRATION PROCEDURES

I. S. Hakanson, Dean of Students, has

issued the following information on Regis
tration Procedures for new and returning
students at LCC Spring Term. Complete
registration is required for all students;
regular registration will end March 28.

Returning students should use the
following procedures during the next two
weeks:

PAGES TO PURSUE

** THE SPACE AROUND US

--A. Edward Tyler* *

A comprehensive survey of all we
have learned about space and an

educated guess where we are going
from here.

1. Enter KRVM Studio, pick up regis
tration packet (locater card, fee
slip and schedule card).

2. See Counselor for schedule veri

fication and fee card completion.
(Counselors will keep locater card
and schedule card).

3. Pay fees at Business Office (or

sign agreement to do so).
4. Receipt of Student Body card indi

cates registration has been com
pleted. (Attendance in class will
not be recognized without a Student
Body card).

New Students should use the following
procedures during the week of March 21-25:

L Pick up three copies of registra
tion form in KRVM Studio; take

completed forms to registration
desk.

2. Student will be assigned a number,
given a locater card, and fee slip.

3. Contact Counselor to plan schedule
and complete fee slip.

4. Student takes 1 copy of schedule
and fee slip to Business Office.

5. Pay fees or sign agreement to do
so. Receipt of Student Body card
indicates registration is complete
and will allow admittance to class.

All students return to KRVM Studio

March 28 to pick up verified copy of
schedule.

Students entering for the first time
should have the following: a) high school
transcript; b) transcript of all work from
post high school institutions; c) current TB
test record.

Classes will be filled on a first-come

first-serve basis.

PETITIOISB AVAILABLE

LCC Board positions held by Chairman j
William Bristow, Jr., Eugene Zone; and Lylei
Swetland, At-Large Zone, will expire this i
year. Petitions for these positions can be
obtained in the Office of the Clerk, and re- i
quire a minimum of 50 signatures of regis- j
tered voters within the Zone represented;
and must be filed by March 31, 1966. i

Voting on these positions will be May 2. i
13 GRADS ON FRIDAY

Diplomas were issued to 13 graduates
of the Sales Person Class Friday, Marchll.
Robert Marshall, MDTA Director, pre
sented the diplomas to 1 young man and 12
young ladies who completed the 8 week courseL
Claus Rescke is instructor for the Sales

Person Course.

PUT-PUT PROBLEMS

Spring does not arrive officially until I
March 21, but it is not too early to have your |
lawn equipment, small motorcycles, out- |
board motors and small industrial gas en
gines tuned and repaired at Lane Community I
College.

These items are needed by students of i
the Small Engine Repair class. Items may |
be left at the MDTA building at 846 W, 2nd i
Avenue, Eugene; or phone 342-4931, Ext-37. j

The only cost is a $1. 50 tool charge,
and cost of the parts used. i

DON'T LET YESTERDAY TAKE UP TOO

MUCH OF TODAY* * * * * Will Rogers
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PICTURE PROOFS

Proofs of individual yearbook pictures

of students on the Eugene Campus are in
Mrs. Dixon's office and are to be picked

up as soon as possible. They must be re
turned within 2 days to enable work to pro

gress on printing for the yearbook.
A Kennell-Ellis photographer will be on

the Eugene Campus February 22 from 1:00
to 4:00 pm for retakes, and students who
missed being photographed may have pic
tures taken at that time. Orders will be

taken on the Eugene Campus from 9:QQ -
11:Q0 am and from 1:00 - 3:00 pm, ihe 15th

and 16th of February.

ASSISTANTS PRACTICE

LCC Dental Assistants will be getting

actual practice in working with Dentists
during the weeks ahead reports Muriel
Peterson, Director of the Program.

A field trip to Dr. Alexander's office
in Eugene is planned for February 15th
so the girls can observe oral surgery.

Dr. Robert Harland of Eugene and Dr.
James Pinardi, Cottage Grove, will work
inbhe DA lab on the Eugene Campus on
February 17th to allow the girls opportunity
for chair-side assisting in operative
dentistry.

STUDENT COUNCIL

First meeting of the permanent Student
Council was held February 8, with newly
elected 2nd Vice-President Darrol Gesh,

Recording Secretary Kathy Downing, Corre
sponding Secretary Pamela Shurtliff, and
Treasurer- GiGi Gamble assuming their
duties at that time. Also present were new
Council members James Bard, Gary

Fogelson, Dave Larson, Karen Moe, Susan
Sappington, Penny Shields, Dave Spriggs,
and Bob Wimberly.

Karen Moe reported that work is pro

gressing on the Student Dress Code which
will be presented for discussion at the
February 15th meeting.

BUDGET BOARD

LCC Budget Board will meet at 8:00 pm
February 16 on the Eugene Campus immedi
ately following a 7:00 pm Board of Directors
meeting in KRVM Studio. The Budget Board
is composed of the seven Board members
plus seven freeholders appointed by the
Directors.

In addition to the Directors, members of

the Budget Board include Robert Campbell,
Eugene, Lane Co. Youth Project; Larry
Chapman, Cottage Grove, Bohemia Lbr.
Mills; Roger Detering, Harrisburg,
Marie Mull, Eugene, Housewife; Charles
Stewart, Eugene, Accountant; Richard
Williams, Eugene, Director of the U of O
Development Fund; and Johan Mehlum,
Mapleton, Banker.

MEETINGS

Rm.6-b, 9:00 amFac. Div.

Advisory Comm. . . . Tues., Feb. 15

R.m.l2-b, 2:30 am
. .Tues., Feb. 15

Student

Council

SEAL SEALED

The LCC official Seal will be cast this

week according to David Spriggs, Seal de
signer. The twenty-fcur inch Seal will be
cast in bronze by the Eugene Aluminum and
Brass Foundry, and will be polished by
Kimwood's Service Station in Cottage Grove.

BE WISER THAN OTHER PEOPLE IF YOU

CAN--BUT DO NOT TELL THEM SO.

--Lord Chesterfield

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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ADULT ED HEAD COUNTboard of DIRECTORS MEETING

Summary (Special Meeting)
LCC Board of Directors held a special

meeting February 9, 1966. Among items of
business considered were the following:

1. Adopted a salary schedule for Certi
fied staff adapted from the State System

of Higher Education salary schedule;
and adopted a new salary schedule for
Classified personnel.

Winter Term figures show a record
enrollment in the Adult Education Program
at LCC, with 2469 students registered for
a total of 80, 678 student hours. A break
down shows 262 students in Apprentice
courses, 376 in Business Education, lldn
Distributive Education, 116 in General
courses, 313 in Home Economics, 929 in
Self Improvement courses, and 462 in
Trade Extension.

C. S. Obitz, Dean of Adult Education,
reports new classes starting soon will in
clude an Appraisal course for Cottage Grove
Realtors Assn., and a Bacteriology course
for employed Dental Assistants. Mr. Obitz
has also indicated funds for the Basic

Education Program have been received and
classes will begin in the near future.

2. Discussed and recommended further

study on proposed course additions for
next year.

3. Adopted a student calendar for next
year's opening dates that conforms to
the State System of Higher Education's
starting dates.

4. Approved a Division of Nursing and
Home Economics and appointed Mrs.
Ellene Goldsmith Division Chairman. ■

TITANAUTSINCREASE

The LCC Flying Club has taken off in a
big way, with student participation doubled
in less than a week. Aviation aids have

arrived and work is continuing on the
constitution. Interested students and staff

members are invited to come to the next

meeting Monday, February 14, 4:30 pm,
in Room 19A on the Eugene Campus.

WEEKLY GOODIES

Dental Assistants will sponsor weekly
bake sales between now and the end of

March in the north hall on the Eugene
Campus, Proceeds will be used to pay
expenses for the 20 girls to attend the State
Dental Convention in Portland March 29 &30.

CAN YOU AFFORD TO GAMBLE ?

Our Term consists of 11 weeks of

instruction. LCC students are adults, and

as such are accorded the responsibility for

managing their own time.
Mr. I. S. Hakanson, Dean of Students,

commented in a recent interview, "If a

student's grades indicate he has time to
spare perhaps a larger class load could
be carried. If his grades indicate the
opposite, an interview with one of the
Counselors might help in planning better
utilization of his time. "

DON'T GAMBLE AWAY YOUR FUTURE I

INTRAMURALSCHEDULEINSTANT CLASSROOMS
Major League - Monday, February 21

Games will be played at Springfield High
School, 10th and "H" Streets.

Springfield vs. No. Eugene
Bethel—J. C. vs. Sheldon

West Lane vs. Thurston

So. Eugene vs. So. Lane

LCC's three mobile classrooms have |
been installed on the Eugene Campus, re- i
ports Robert Marshall, MDTA Director, j
with some classes scheduled to be held i

there next week. |
Mr, Ray Weisser, engineer with General j

Mobile Accomodations, Ltd., of New West- ■

minster, British Columbia, directed pour- |
ing of the foundations for the units. Local |
TV stations gave live coverage to the I
"unfolding" units as they were being in- I
stalled last week.

7:00 pm
7:00 pm
8:15pm
8:15pm

Ct.A

Ct.B

Ct.A

Ct.B

WITHOUT KNOWING THE FORCE OF WORDS IT IS IMPOSSIBLE TO KNOW MEN.
--Confucius
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COMMITTEES NAMED POLICY ON ATHLETICS

Several committees were appointed at

the February 15 Student Council meeting
reports Charles Solomon, Student Body i
President. Chairman of the Student Hand

book Committee is James Bard, with Pam j
Shurtliff, Kathy Downing, and Karen Thornton I
as members. The Scholarship Trophy I
Committee is made up of Darrol Gesh, |
Chairman, and members Barbara Hayner I
and David Spriggs. Nancy Wendt and Karen I
Moe will serve as co-Chairmen of the

Voting Registration Committee; members
will be named later. The Dress Code

Con:\mitt^e consists of Karen Moe, John
Block, and Nancy Wendt, wi th Pam
Shurtliff as Chairman.

In other business, the Student Council

did preliminary reviewing of the constitu
tion for the Christian Fellowship Club, and
plans to consider it further at the February

meeting, when constitutions from the
Flying Club, Ski Club, and Geography Club
will also be considered.

LCC has no inter collegiate athletic
program. Proper procedure to explore
development of such a program is through
action of the Student Council, your elected
representatives. From there any proposed
action, upon recommendation of the Presi
dent, is taken to the Board of Directors.
The Board then makes the final decision

as to how, and when.

SALARY SCHEDULES

Salary schedules for both certified
and classified staff members were adopted
at the February 19 LCC Board of Directors
meeting. The salary schedule for Admini
strative and Instructional personnel was
adapted from the State System of Higher
Education salary schedule. Adoption of
these schedules places LCC in a very com

petitive position in regard to salaries.

I

i

■TITAN NEARING COUNTDOWN22

Mrs. Pauline Dixon, Yearbook Advisor,
has announced that all material for the

TITAN, LCC annual, must be in to her by
March 10. A tight printing deadline makes
it imperative that the copy be in the mail
by the 12th of March.

STAFF MEETING

An all-staff meeting will be held
Tuesday, February 22, at 4:00 pm, in

KRVM Studio" Agenda items will include:
1. Implementation of newly adopted

Salary Schedule
2. Summer School Plan

3. Policy of Student Withdrawals
4. Election of staff representative to
AAJC meeting in St. Louis

MEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am

Adv. Committee. . .Tues., Feb. 22“

Rm. 12-b, 2:30 pm
. . Tues., Feb. 22

Fac. Div.

Student

Council . .

ALL STAFF

MEETING .

Rm. 12-b, 4:00 pm
. Tues., Feb. 22

Rm. 6-b, 3:-00 pm
All full-time staff members are asked

to attend this meeting, which should be over
by 5:30 pm. Instructors are requested to
make special arrangements for handling
their classes at that time.

Personnel

Policies Comm. . .Tues., Feb. 22

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm
Adv. Committee . . .Wed., Feb. 22

MDTA

Curriculum

Committee

Rm. 6-b, 10:30am
. Thurs., Feb. 22

THE MAN WHO DOESN’T READ GOOD

BOOKS HAS NO ADVANTAGE OVER THE

MAN V/HO CAN’T READ THEM.

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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JOB OPPORTUNITIESREMEMBER: annual picture retakes from

1:00 - 4:00 pm February 22, Eugene Campus,
in the north end of the first mobile class

room unit. Retakes for Springfield Campus
students will be handled through individual
studio appointments.

Mr. Anderson of the Lamb-Grays

Harbor Co. of Hoquiam, Washington, will

be on the Eugene Campus Wednesday,
February 23, to interview Technical Draft

ing students who will graduate this year.
The Lamb-Grays Harbor Co. is a large

mechanical engineering firm engaged in
custom design and manufacture of heavy
equipment for pulp and paper industries
throughout the world.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS - BUDGET

MEETING - Summary

LCC Board of Directors met February

16and considered the following items of
business among others:

1. Adopted the 1966-67 School Calendar,
with Fall Term scheduled to begin
September 26.

2. Approved a working agreement with
Sacred Heart Hopsital for the Registered
Nurse Program.
3. Reviewed progress of an HHFA
Planning loan for the new Campus.
4. Approved the Administration to apply
for possible construction funds from the
Federal Higher Education Facilities
Act and the Vocational Act.

ONE LITTLE . . . TOO LITTLE . . .

17 first grade students from Whiteaker
School toured the LCC Eugene Campus
Thursday afternoon, visiting the Auto
Repair Shop, the Aircraft section, the
Practical Nurse and Dental Assistant

classrooms. Janet Anderson, the students'
teacher, explained that many of them had
brothers and sisters or parents attending
LCC and wanted to learn more about the

College.
Highlight of the tour for most of the

visitors was a "ride" in one of the planes

used by the Aircraft department for in
structional purposes.

5. Approved sending Staff members to
an English Conference in Vancouver,
Washington; and to the AAJC meeting
in St. Louis, Missouri.

FLYERS PINNED DOWN
The Budget Board tentatively approved

the following Schedules from the proposed
Budget

The FLYING TITANS was chosen as

the official name of the LCC Flying Club
by members present at the February 14
meeting. The club also adopted a constitu
tion which has been forwarded to the Student

Council for consideration.

Next meeting will be February 21 at
7:30 pm in the Aircraft Mechanics class
room. Staff members and students are

invited to attend.

1. Continuing Levy Construction Funds
2. Manpower Development Training Act
3. Matching Funds
5. Student Loans, Scholarships, and

Work-Study Programs
6. Planning Loans
7. State and Federal Matching Funds

The Board also began discussion of
the General Fund Schedule which will be

continued at the March 9th meeting. I
EXHIBIT ON VIEW

The first visiting Cultural Exchange
exhibit has been received from Southwestern |

Oregon College at Coos Bay and is now on
display in the main hall on the Eugene
Campus. The exhibit will be on the

Springfield Campus next week before being
sent on to Central Oregon College at Bend.

NEW STUDENTS

Mr, Robert Marshall, MDTA Director

reports some 48 new students will register
February 21 for Clerk-Steno classes to

begin Thursday, February 24. Classes
will be taught by Mary Merrill, Rosemary
Grant, and Maureen Bayes.

Fry Cook students will register and
classes will begin on February 28, with
Merlin Ames as instructor.

THE HARDER A MAN WORKS, THE LUCKIER HE GETS.
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double feature 'w^PRING DATES

LCC President Dale Parnell was

featured speaker at the February 24th
meeting of the Eugene Branch of the
Administrative Management Society.

Dr. Parnell was also named Business

Educator of the Year during the Education
Night program, and was presented with a
bronze award in recognition of his work in
establishing LCC as an operating College.

Spring Term Time Schedules will be out
the week of February 28 I. S. Hakanson,
Dean of Students, announced today, with

registration beginning March 1.
Returning students will enroll in contin

uation classes March 1-4; returning stu
dents may sign up for new classes March
14 - 18. New student registration will take
place the week of March 21 - 25.

Fees may be paid any time starting
March 14.

Pre-enroUed students must complete

registration through the counseling center.
Reminder: the $10. 00 tuition deposit does
not become effective until next fall.

CONFERENCE COVERED

LCC representatives to two out-of-
state conferences have been named recently, |
Wilbert Bailey, Counselor, will represent 1
LCC at the American Association of Junior |
Colleges at the annual convention in i
St. Louis, Missouri February 28 - March 4. |

Paul Armstrong, Norma Bernhardt
Karen Lansdowne, and John Howard, Chair- j
man of the Communications Division, will

attend the R^ional Conference on Language |
in the Two-Year College at Clark College
in Vancouver, Washington, April 23 - 24. I

HOOP GAME HOOK-UP

An LCC intramural East-West All Star

basketball game will he played Thursday
March 3, at 8:00 pm at Springfield High.
The game will be broadcast live from the
gym using a direct wire hook-up with KRVM
radio facilities on the Eugene Campus.

The Intramural Council, made up of 8
LCC students, is organizing the game;
students will serve as officials.

A preliminary contest at 7:00 pm will
feature a third LCC All Star team vs. a

College faculty team.

j I

STUDENT COUNCIL REPORT

A Committee has been appointed by j
the LCC Student Council to name a Titan |
of the Month and a Professor of the Month,

Charles Solomon, Student Body President, |
announced recently. An outstanding student |
and an outstanding faculty member will be I
so honored each month. i

'The Council at their February 15th i

meeting also approved investigating the |
possibility of choosing a school pin for sale |
to students, and tabled action on develop

ing a Foreign Student Coordinating Com- |
mittee at this time.

Next meeting of the Student Council
will be Tuesday. March 1, 2:30 pm, in
KRVM Studio.

MEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am
. .Tues., March 1

Fac. Div.

Ad. Comm. .

Student

Council . . .

Construction

Ad. Comm. .

LCC Board of

Directors . .

Rm, 12-b, 2:30 pm
. .Tues., March 1:

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm

. Tues., March 1

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm
. . .Wed., March 2t

1

The truth is found when men are free to pursue it.
—Franklin Delano Roosevelt

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT’S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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A new feature starts this week in the

Round-up. Each issue will list a recent

addition to the LCC Library shelves in this
space.

***SKsfC5|C***5|c**************

PAGES TO PURSUE

**THE OFFICIAL WARREN COMMISSION

REPORT ON THE ASSASINATION OF

JOHN F. KENNEDY**

This book contains complete detailed
information on President Kennedy's
death and related events.

LAST REPRIEVE

There's still time to order a yearbookl
Anyone who missed ordering an annual may
pay his $2. 00 to Maxine Maney in the Main
Office on the Eugene Campus, or to Karen
Moe on the Springfield Campus; or mail
the money with his name and address to

Pauline Dixon, Yearbook Advisor, Lane
Community College, 200 N. Monroe Street,
Eugene.

Absolute deadline for ordering annuals
is March 28.

VOTING REGISTRATION

All LCC students 21 years of age and
over are urged to register to vote. Persons
desiring to register must have established
residence in the District for 6 months and

be citizens of the US. Deadline for regis
tering to vote in the May 2nd School District
Elections is March 31st.

Prospective voters may register any
week day at the Elections Department in the
Lane County Courthouse in Eugene. The
LCC Student Council has appointed a
Committee to work out plans for a Voter
Registration table on the Eugene Campus
to register voters in the near future.

HANDBALL TOURNAMENT

LCC mens' intramural singles Hand
ball Tournament will begin Wednesday,
March 2, at Central Lane YMCA, 2055
Patterson, Eugene. Deadline for entry
is March 1.

For information and entry forms
contact Cecil Hodges, Chairman of the
LCC Health Division, on the Springfield
Campus; or Pauline Dixon, Counselor, on
the Eugene Campus.

BY LEAPS AND BOUKIDS

One year ago the total staff of Lane
Community College consisted of two paid
employees operating out of donated office
space in the Lane County lED office.

Today LCC boasts 147 paid employees
operating from 23 campus locations; and
over 200 part-time Instructors in Adult
Education.

INTRAMURAL SCHEDULE

Games are played at Springfield High
School, 10th and "G"
February 28.

No. Eugene vs. Thurston Ct.A 7:00 pm
Bethel-J. C. vs. So. Lane Ct. B 7:00 pm

Springfield vs. Sheldon

So. Eugene vs. West LaneCt. B 8:15 pm
Ct. A 8:15 pm

THE ULTIMATE SIN OF THE MIND IS FAILURE TO PAY ENOUGH ATTENTION.

—John Ciardi--


